
 

 

Notice of Impact Fee Public Hearing 
 

 
Notice is hereby given that Santaquin City (“City”) intends to enact an Impact Fee Ordinance to amend 

Culinary and Pressurized Irrigation Impact Fees and adopt a proposed Pressurized Irrigation Impact Fee 

Facilities Plan and Culinary Water Impact Fee Facilities Plan.  Furthermore, the City intends to adopt a 

Pressurized Irrigation Impact Fee Analysis and Culinary Water Impact Fee Analysis.  Public hearings will 

be held by the City Council (“Council”) on Wednesday, November 20, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. at the Santaquin 

City Council Chambers located on 45 West 100 South, Santaquin, UT  84655,  to receive public comment 

on the (1) Proposed Pressurized Irrigation and Culinary Water Impact Fee Facilities Plans and associated 

Impact Fee Analyses for the City and (2) an Enactment adopting revised Pressurized Irrigation and 

Culinary Water impact fees for the City. 

 

The Impact Fee Facilities Plans and summary of the Plans, the Impact Fee Analyses and a summary of the 

Analyses, and the Impact Fee Enactment will be available for public inspection at the City office located 

at 275 West Main Street and at the public library located at 20 West 100 South at least 10 days before the 

public hearing.  This Notice is being given in satisfaction of requirements of UCA §§ 11-36a-504 and 10-

9a-205.  If you cannot attend the hearing and would like to submit written comments, they will be 

received until 5:00 p.m. on November 20, 2013, via email at sfarnsworth@santaquin.org. 

 

If you are planning to attend this public meeting and, due to disability, need assistance in understanding 

or participating in the meeting, please notify the City ten or more hours in advance and the City will, 

within reason, provide what assistance may be required. 

  

Contact Information:   

 

Susan Farnsworth 

801-754-3211 

sfarnsworth@santaquin.org 
 

 

  

Certification of Advertisement and Posting 
 

 

This notice is hereby properly advertised this 4th day of November, 2013, through submission for 

print in the Payson Chronicle  Newspaper, a newspaper of general circulation within Santaquin 

City, and posting of copies of this notice in three places within the city, namely City Hall, 

Zion’s Bank, and the United States Post Office. 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Susan Farnsworth,  City Recorder 


